
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for the 
week after half term.  

 

In Literacy, we will be learning to act out stories from writing story maps and 
revisiting our learning of conjunctions (because, and, or, so, when). 

 

In Numeracy, we will be working out the differences between two numbers by 

counting on using a number line. 

 
In Science, we will be learning about parts of a circuit, and how we can use a motor 

and buzzer.  

 
In IPC, we will be looking at iconic/famous buildings around the world. We will be 

making a poster in class about one or more of these buildings. In Qatari history we 

will be discussing the various services offered to us from the State of Qatar. 
 

In PSHE, we will be reflecting on the goals we set ourselves.  

 

In ICT, we will be continuing to edit photos we have taken on an iPad, to meet the 
theme of ‘Still Life’.  

 

For Spellings, please practise any words that have the following sounds with your 
child. They will then be tested on 10 random words that have this sound on 

Thursday to see how they are applying their phonics learning to spelling.  

 
Mr Chad’s group: ‘nk’ as in think, and ‘oa’ as in boat. 

Ms Nadine’s group: ‘ai’ as in rain, and ‘igh’ as in night. 

Mr Spencer’s group: ‘or’ as in born and ‘ur’ as in burn. 

Mrs Burgess’ group: ‘ear’ as in fear, and ‘air’ as in hair.  
Ms Dianne’s group: ‘igh’ as in light, and ‘oa’ as in boat.  

Ms Claire’s group: ‘ew’ as in ‘blew’, and ‘oe’ as in toe. 

Ms Dipti’s group: Week 17 List of Year 2 Spellings (stuck into communication book). 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 Your child will be registered as late if they arrive to school after 7:10am.  

 Next week is half term, we wish everyone a safe and relaxing holiday. 

 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Yours faithfully 

Year 2 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (4-8 February 2018) 


